
 

26th March 2021 

Dear Parents, 

RE: Covid-19 Restrictions/Update 

With the Easter holidays also marking a further relaxation of Covid-19 restrictions it is important to 

remember that there are still rules and regulations in place which must be followed throughout the 

holidays to ensure everyone’s safety. 

Below are the government guidelines which can be found here. 

From 29 March: 

• you will be able to meet outdoors either in a group of 6 (from any number of households), 
or in a group of any size from up to 2 households (each household can include existing 
support bubbles, if eligible) 

• you will be able to take part in formally organised outdoor sports with any number of 
people (outdoor sports venues and facilities will be able to reopen) 

• childcare and supervised activities will be allowed outdoors for all children 

• formally organised parent and child groups will be able to take place outdoors for up to 15 
attendees. Children under 5 will not be counted in this number 

 

As a school we would ask you to follow these guidelines to help keep the Beeston community safe 

and well and ensure everyone is able to return to school at the start of term.  The virus is still 

prevalent in North Norfolk, indeed I am aware of several schools who have had or currently have 

pupils isolating due to having positive cases on site and the number of positive cases is on the rise. 

We are desperately hoping that sports fixtures will be able to go ahead next term however, we are 

also very aware that a rise in cases may impact upon the chances of our children being able to play 

matches against other schools.  Once again, I would ask for your hep and co-operation in keeping 

everyone well and covid free. 

Wishing you a Happy Easter and a lovely, safe, break. 

Many thanks, 

Bob 

Bob Hammond (Deputy Head Pastoral) 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/national-lockdown-stay-at-home#how-the-rules-will-change-on-29-march

